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M E M O R A N D U M  

TO : MARY BANE, DEPUTY EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/TECHNICAL 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (O'SULLIVAN) q~& 
DIVISION OF WATER AND WASTEWATER (WILLIS) 

TO IMPLEMENT WATER CONSERVATION PLAN IN SEMINOLE COUNTY 
BY SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION. 

RE : DOCKET NO. 930256-WS - -  PETITION FOR A LIMITED PROCEEDING 

DATE : DECEMBER 5, 1994 

This docket has been scheduled to be heard at the December 6, 
1994, Agenda Conference in order to address the stipulation filed 
by the parties. 

On Friday, December 2, 1994, the attorney for Sanlando 
Utilities advised me by telephone that the parties wished to 
request that the item be deferred until the December 20, 1994 
Agenda Conference. A copy of Mr. Simmons' letter, which was 
submitted by facsimile Friday afternoon, is attached. As indicated ~~ 

by the letter, all of the-parties agree to the request for a 
ACK deferral. 

Although Staff is concerned about the timing of the request, 
-Sta€f has no objections to the request. Therefore, Staff 
recommends that the item be deferred to the December 20, 1994 

V d a  Conference . 
-- 

MEO/ - - ~  
- PP- Chairman Deason 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Chase, Groom, Merchant, -- 

._.__ Rendell, Von Fossen Walker, Willis) 
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Attorneys at Law 
TELECOPY 

December 2 ,  1994 

Margaret Q'Sullivan, Esquire 
Senior Attorney 
Public Service Commission 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Agenda Conference - Sanlando Utilities Docket No. 930256-WS. 
Dear Maggi: 

We received a Notice dated November 23, 1994 in our office on 
November 28, 1994 and which first came to my attention on November 29, 
1994 that the Stipulation between the parties had been set on the agenda 
docket for December 6, 1994. 

The Case Assignment and Scheduling Record for this docket has an 
agenda conference set for December 20, 1994 and everyone was operating 
on the assumption that the Stipulation would come before the Commission 
on that date. 

I have spoken to Jack Shreve of the Office of Public Counsel, 
Robert Taylor representing the objectors in this matter, Nancy Bernard 
representing the St. John's River Water Management District and Charles 
Lee representing the Audubon Society and they have 911 expressed a 
desire to have this matter rescheduled for the Agenda Conference on 
December 20, 1994. Several of them will not be available on December 6, 
1994. 

All are in agreement to reschedule this matter to the 20th of 
December and I am hereby requesting that it be rescheduled to the 20th. 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please let me know 
immediately. I would appreciate hearing from you no later than Monday, 
December 5 ,  1994 as to whether or not this matter will be rescheduled as 
I am requesting. Thank you for your attention to this request. 

Very truly yours, 

CJS/cjs 
c: Jack Shreve, Esquire 

Mr. Charles Lee 
Robert L. Taylor, Esquire 
Nancy Barnard, Esquire 
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